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Mayor Scully and Councilmembers,

As a parent of two students at the Cascade K-8 Community school, | would like to
request you support funding the remaining sidewalk additions for a complete path
along NE 200th Street from the school to 25th avenue.

Especially in the encroaching winter dark and whenever Sound Transit is moving
equipment around the property they’ve leased across the street, the abrupt ending
of the sidewalk puts Cascade students (and any other pedestrians traversing that
stretch of NE 200th Street in peril). Even when darkness and heavy equipment are
not in play, the sidewalk’s current end puts students, their families, and other
community members at risk. Even drivers would benefit from an extension of the
sidewalk, as pedestrians and others would be less likely to be on the road.

Respectfully,
Tom Struckman
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